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Elections House, 

Haile Selassie Avenue, 

  PO Box 50274, 

LUSAKA. 

     20th August, 2024 

 

 PRESS RELEASE  

(For Immediate release) 

KAWAMBWA COUNCIL CHAIRPERSON BY-ELECTION 

Notice is hereby given to the general public that the Electoral Commission of 

Zambia will not proceed to hold nominations for the Kawambwa Council 

Chairperson by-election. The nominations were scheduled to take place 

today, Tuesday, 20th August, 2024 at the Kawambwa Town Council in 

Kawambwa District while the polls are scheduled for Thursday, 19th September, 

2024. 

 

This is due to a Court Order issued on 19th August, 2024, by the High Court of 

Zambia in Chinsali District, to Stay the nomination and by-election pending 

determination of Judicial Review proceedings.  

 

The Commission wishes to advise political parties and stakeholders to take this 

as official notification. 

 

For any clarification, please contact the Corporate Affairs Department on 

0211 252208 or the District Electoral Officer, Kawambwa Town Council in 

Kawambwa District. 

 

Patricia Luhanga 

Corporate Affairs Manager 

For/The Commission 

ELECTORAL COMMISION OF ZAMBIA 


